
June 8th 2021

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

We wish your daughters the very best as they are about to start their Leaving Certificate

exams 2021.It has been a challenging year and our students are to be commended on their

positive approach to the year and their resilience in continuing working to be ready for their

exams.

At the 6th Year assembly last Friday Ms Kinsella and Mr Rhatigan outlined important

regulations associated with the exams for this year. I would like to remind you and your

daughters of the importance of ensuring that your daughter stays safe during her exams and

avoids coming in contact with Covid 19 or becoming a contact. Each family needs to

consider how their daughter gets to and from exams and also how your daughter spends her

time between exams. The school has put in place additional supervision at lunch times to

remind students to social distance and also to adhere to covid regulations for their continued

safety.

For the entirety of the examinations, your daughter will be associated with one small POD.

Following Department of Education guidelines those sitting in the designated examination

centre (no more than 23) will be a POD. Therefore, these students, should they wish to

remain on the campus during lunch, will remain as a POD for lunch and will have a

designated yard for that break. Our priority is to ensure the safety of our students so that all

of our students sit all of their exams.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and to wish you all the very

best during the next few weeks of examinations.

Yours sincerely

Principal


